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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Allouez Village Board on 
Tuesday, January 16th at 6:30 p.m. at the Allouez Village Hall, 1900 Libal Street. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to consider a design exception – building placement, height of 
building stories, surface parking location, and screening requirements – for the proposed office 
building located at 2110 & 2120 Riverside Drive, Parcels AL-63 & AL-64. 
 
All interested persons or their representatives may appear at the hearing and be heard. 
 
Dated this 19th day of December, 2023.  
 
 
Carrie Zittlow 
Allouez Clerk-Treasurer 
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